Dear Planning Department,

| am writing in as a resident of Frognal to object to the planing application from 8 Frognal to cut
down the tree in the rear garden (2018/1231/T) and in full support of Sam Kashfi’s objection.

This is a conservation area and special consideration should be given to preserving this. The tree
forms an important part of the landscape and there is no reason why a commercial developer
should be allowed to chop it down against the wishes of long term residents. As a council you
have made a commitment to a cleaner, greener Camden and we expect you to honour this in your
actions and reject this wholly unnecessary planning application with no social benefit, which goes
against your commitment to preserving the environment in this conservation area.

| hope you will take our concerns onboard and reject this planning application.

Kind regards,
Rebecca Shirazi



